
 

3 May 2017 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
In light of student and teacher feedback, we have recently revised our homework policy. The 
main change has been the amendment to the homework timetables for each year group. 
Each student has been given a copy of the new homework timetable and copies can also be 
found on the school's website - 
http://www.nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk/page.php?p=homework.  
 
All homework should also be logged on INSIGHT. Please continue to check and sign your 
son/daughters planner.  
 
As always, if you have any questions regarding the recent changes, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs E. Howard 
Assistant Head of School 


